
IMPROVEMENTS TO RINEHART ROAD AND COUNTY ROAD 46A INTERSECTION
Financial ID #: 242592-5-58-01

Signalized U-turns on Rinehart Road, approximately 500 feet south and 
north of the C.R. 46A intersection, will help reduce the time required to 
go through the intersection and improve pedestrian safety.

Construction is anticipated to begin Fall 2018. During construction, lane 
closures on Rinehart Road and C.R. 46A will be limited to overnight hours 
between 10 p.m. and 7 a.m.

Eliminating left turns and left-arrow signals means reducing the number 
of phases at the intersection traffic signal that will allow more cars to go 
through the intersection on both Rinehart Road and C.R. 46A.

Eliminating left turns at the intersection and adding mid-block U-turns 
will help traffic flow more smoothly and safely.

Several options were considered to improve traffic flow, including a 
Single Point Diamond Interchange. Based on the input FDOT received, 
the mid-block U-turn intersection limits the impact of construction, 
as well as the effect on the visibility of nearby property and access to 
medical facilities.

FDOT, Seminole County and Lake Mary are focused on improving mobility 
and safety in this area. FDOT is performing the design and City of Lake 
Mary will construct these improvements.
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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), City of Lake Mary and Seminole County are advancing an interim project of the I-4 Beyond the Ultimate project 
to improve traffic flow and safety at the intersection of Rinehart Road and County Road (C.R.) 46A.
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For more info, visit 
I4Express.com

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Todd Helton, Project Manager, by 
phone at 386-943-5207, or via email at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may 
do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
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